
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

October 14, 2020 4:39 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain 
in place.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. The encouragement has dwindled a 
bit, so we sure could use an injection of positivity for our residents and staff right now. 

 

Campus Updates 
● On Monday we shared that the Department of Health had us retest staff and 

residents of the Courtyard Assisted Living for COVID and test all Health Care 
Center residents and staff as a precaution. All Courtyards tests are back and 
revealed that four additional Courtyards residents and two staff members are 
positive for COVID-19. These residents were transferred to our COVID specialty 
unit in the Health Care Center and staff are quarantining at home.  
 
Results of the resident tests in the Health Care Center are ALL negative. About 
25% of the remaining staff tests have been returned and they too are negative. 
Given the additional cases today, the Department of Health will have us test 
residents and staff in the Courtyards again on Thursday or Friday, and likely 
every 48 hours until all tests are negative. Re-cleaning and disinfecting efforts 
continue and today, a third party organization was brought in to conduct a whole 
house disinfecting cleaning in the Courtyards.   

 
Once again we want to thank the families and loved ones for your understanding 
as we take swift action to care for those affected and protect everyone else.  We 
continue working closely with the Wauwatosa Department of Health on steps to 
contain the spread and as always, will keep you informed. 
  

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


